
WELCOME TO THE 2022 TRACK AND FIELD SEASON! 
 

 
2023 OUT OF THE BLOCKS MEETING - TUES. 12/6 

  
Our Coaches and Booster Club have lots of great information to share with our 
parents and athletes our 2023 Out of the Blocks meeting.  The meeting will be 
held in the Milton HS Auditorium from 6:45-7:45 PM.  
 
All athletes and at least one parent will be expected to attend to learn more about 
the upcoming season.  We will share details about our 2023 Registration and 
Uniforms.  We will also have details on Volunteer opportunities for the 2023 
Season and other updates from the Booster Club.    Our Coaches will have key 
information to share about the upcoming season as well. 
 
If you are new to Milton Track and Field, please send an E-mail to 
miltontrackandfield@gmail.com to request to sign up for our E-mail distribution 
list or with any questions.  Please be sure to indicate if you are a parent or athlete 
and include a graduation year for athletes.  
 
Both athletes and parents are also asked to sign up for our TeamApp where you 
can review recent team E-mails under “Newsletters” and view lots of 2023 Season 
information under “Documents”:   
 
Download Team App in your Apple Store or Google Play Store or www.TeamApp.com: 
       1.  Sign up and join: Milton Track and Field 
       2.  Athletes request to be added to: Players & Officials 
            Parents request to be added to: Parents  
  

WE HOPE YOU WILL JOIN US! 

mailto:miltontrackandfield@gmail.com
http://www.teamapp.com/

